
   

Welcome to September! 

  

It was so wonderful seeing so many families and services at our third 
annual Stronger Together Conference on the weekend! The guest 
speakers were so inspiring, and it was great to see parents connecting 
not only with each other, but also with the amazing local supports and 
services. Plus, for the first time, we were thrilled to host a workshop for 
industry professionals about neurodiversity-aƯirming practice with the 
fantastic Em Mainey (aka Neurowild). Check out our blog posts (click for 
Conference and Workshop) for info and pictures. 

  

If you haven't yet registered for our Annual Charity Golf Day, it's not too 
late! Even if you don't play, there are other ways to get involved, so we 
hope to see you there for another fun day! 

  

Speaking of fun, we're excited to be hosting another Community 
Access Event at Inflatable World, Dural, with thanks to a Castle Hill RSL 
ClubGRANT! These events are for children with developmental delays, 
disability or neurodivergent needs and their siblings, and we have 
exclusive access from 5pm until 7pm on Thursday 10th October. Click 
here to register. 

  

Also during the upcoming school holidays, our very popular Create, Play 
& Explore groups will be back! There are sessions for both school-aged 
and preschool-aged children, and NDIS funding can be used for these. 
We are also thrilled to be able to run another SibWorks program, 
specifically for siblings of children with a disability. We love being able to 
provide this service, with thanks to CommBank StaƯ Foundation and 
Hills Shire ClubGRANTS. Scroll down for more information about our 
school holiday programs and please contact us to register your interest. 

  

We hope you all have a wonderful start to spring! 



  

Ellen Witzlsperger 

CEO, Stronger Together Foundation 

Educational & Developmental Psychologist 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

  

 


